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Disposition of AGM Resolution O-2: PSEC Response

At the 23rd Annual General Meeting of the BC Public School Employers’ Association (BCPSEA) held on
January 27, 2017, the following resolution submitted by School District No. 42 (Maple Ridge-Pitt
Meadows) and School District No. 44 (North Vancouver) was passed by the members:

Ordinary Resolution O-2

“BE IT RESOLVED that the BC Public School Employers’ Association members direct the
BCPSEA Public Administrator to write a letter to the Minister of Education requesting that costs
incurred by boards of education from the exempt staff compensation changes be fully funded
with new money by the provincial government.”

Arising from this resolution, BCPSEA Public Administrator Michael Marchbank sent the attached letter
to Minister of Education Mike Bernier.

Christina Zacharuk, President and CEO of the Public Sector Employers’ Council Secretariat, has
provided a letter response dated April 26, 2017, which is attached for your information.

Further to NewsLink Express No. 2017-01 dated January 31, 2017, and No. 2017-03 dated April 19,
2017, we will advise districts regarding disposition of the additional motions passed by the members at
the AGM upon receipt of responses.

If you have any questions, please contact Kristi Furtney at 604 730 4508 or kristif@bcpsea.bc.ca.
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